
Oral Care Maintenance Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder to schedule your next oral care 

appointment with us. Regular check-ups are essential for maintaining optimal oral health. 

We recommend visiting us every six months for a routine check-up and cleaning. Please call our 

office at [Office Phone Number] or visit our website [Website URL] to book your appointment. 

Thank you for choosing [Dental Office Name] for your oral care needs. We look forward to 

seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Dental Office Name] 

[Office Phone Number] 

[Office Address] 


